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Ottawa, December 13, 1909.

Centlement-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

communication of the 30th ultimo, in connection with

application of Mr. Richard S. Cassels to purchase Islande

499, 500 and 501 in theocgian Bay, opposite the town-

ahip of Conger, and in reply to say that, as Island 500

is valued at over one hundred dollars, the Department

is not in a position to dispose of it by private sale,

but will be pleased to sell to Mr. Cassels Ialands 499

and 501, the former at $45 each and x the latter at the

same price. When tranemitting money, kindly advise as

to Mr. Cassels' name in full, place ofundence and

occupation for insertion in the patent.

Your obedient Servant,

Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian Affaire.

Messrs. Cassels, Brock, Kelley & Falconbridge,

Barristere, etc.,

19 Wellington St. E.,

Toronto, Ont.
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